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In reviewing the Judiciary's Budget Adjustment Act Request, the House Judiciary has the 
following recommendations for House Appropriations: 

We strongly support the Judiciary's concern about security in the court. 

VVe are not in a position to weigh in on the appropriateness of the ADS and retirement requests. 

Additionally, we are concerned that the Judiciary has suggested holding off on a new judge 
starting in order to make up their deficit. We da not support this strategy. 

Please let us know if we can provide your committee with additional information. Thank you for 
your consideration of our recommendations. 


